
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April- August 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,    
      
Thank you, dear friends, for your prayers. We are doing well. My wife is still struggling with her 
illness. She is taking curcumin for the inflammation and doing some tai chi to calm the pain. I’m 
still in the States waiting for the right time to go back to Venezuela. At the beginning, some 
members of the church would say, “When are you coming back?” Last week when I called them, 
they said, “Stay—something bad is about going to happen.” They also said if I was coming back 
soon, the best way to come back would be through Brazil, because Colombia was no longer an 
option. Please keep praying for us, for my wife’s health, and for my return to the field. Thank you.   
 
The church is doing well. We celebrated Vacation Bible School, and the attendance was great—
180 children. Praise the Lord! The children ate twice a day. They also got gifts, not like before, but 
they were happy. The church did were well. I’m very proud of them for a job well done. My wife 
and I were very sad for not being able to be there, but at the same time, we were happy because 
the church was able to do its work.  
 
Please keep praying for Venezuela. I believe you all know the situation in Venezuela. The people 

in Venezuela are waiting for a miracle to happen—a “U.S. invasion,” but what the Lord is waiting 

for is repentance from the people of Venezuela. I remember when they called Chavez “The 

President Eternal.” Even some pastors idolized him and taught at their churches how good he was. 

Now we see the results. Please keep praying for us and for VENEZUELA! 

The church had 732 souls saved during the last 5 months. Praise the Lord! Amen!     

 
Prayer Requests:  

• For health and safety 

• For the Lord to supply the monthly support that we need 

• For the salvation of the people of Venezuela                                                   
 
Sincerely, 

 
The Nunez Family 
Missionaries to Venezuela 
 


